
 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

Memorandum 

 

TO: Members of Academic Council Executive 

FROM: Victoria Choy, Registrar 

RE: Motion to Confer Bachelor of Commerce Degree, Posthumously  

 June 2013 Convocation 

DATE: May 7, 2013 

      

 

The following motion is being put forward for approval by Academic Council: 

That Academic Council authorize the granting of a degree posthumously at the 

University’s convocation on June 7, 2013 to: 

 

Timothy J. Smith  Bachelor of Commerce 

    Awarded Posthumously 

     

Timothy J. Smith passed away tragically on Saturday, December 1, from injuries sustained in a 
car accident. Timothy was a student in the Faculty of Business and Information Technology and 
was in his fourth year of a Bachelor of Commerce program.  He had successfully completed all 
but four credits necessary to meet degree requirements and was in clear standing.  It is 
expected that the student would have successfully fulfilled all degree requirements.  Conferral of 
a degree posthumously to Timothy J. Smith is strongly endorsed by the Dean and Faculty. 


